
Week of December 9
Prayer and the Lord’s Move
 At http://beseeching.org/ and http://livingtohim.com/ are
•  The Call to Prayer (co-workers’ letter)
•  Fellowship after message 6 of the Thanksgiving Conference (video)
•  Eight Suggested Directions for Prayer
•  Twelve Points for Prayer Related to the Lord’s Move in North America
•  A List of Ministry Publications on the Prayer of the Age (with links to some)
•  Links to video and audio messages of the Thanksgiving Conference

The eight points are offered as suggested directions for the prayer of the saints and the churches. These 
are not meant to be received as a formality or a legality that would limit our prayer in any way. No list of 
prayer burdens can replace our living contact with the resurrected and ascended Christ, who intercedes on 
the throne and in our spirit and who alone can supply us with the genuine burden and utterance for our 
prayer (Rom. 8:26, 34; Heb. 7:25).

“The Spirit also joins in to help us in our weakness, for we do not know for what we should pray as is 
fitting, but the Spirit Himself intercedes for us with groanings which cannot be uttered.” Romans 8:26

“Who is he who condemns? It is Christ Jesus who died and, rather, who was raised, who is also at the 
right hand of God, who also intercedes for us.” Romans 8:34

“Hence also He is able to save to the uttermost those who come forward to God through Him, since He 
lives always to intercede for them.” Hebrews 7:25

Winter Training
 The training in Anaheim is two weeks away. Ask the Lord to prepare all the trainees and to oversee 
the practical preparations.

Training Graduations
 FTTA, FTTA Middle-age, FTT Mexico City, FTT London and perhaps other FTTs will end their 
terms and have graduations December 15 or 22. Pray for the shepherding of the continuing trainees 
through the break time and for the Lord’s guidance to those who are graduating.

Spain
 The annual conference in Málaga is December 14 to 16.

Announcements
1. Morning revival: week 3 of Taking the Lead as Elders and Responsible Ones (the spring 2012 

ITERO).
2. The Southern California Spanish-Speaking Conference will be January 18 to 20 in Anaheim. The 

messages will be given in English with simultaneous translation into Spanish. The meetings are open 
to all the saints. On the Lord’s Day, we will conclude the conference with an overflow and blending 
time in the nearby churches. At the same time, we will have a Young People’s Conference and 
meetings for children. The invitation (English y español) is at www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/.

http://beseeching.org
http://beseeching.org
http://livingtohim.com
http://livingtohim.com
http://www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/
http://www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/

